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To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Rezoning for the Southern Humboldt Community Park
Date: Thursday, January 05, 2017 12:57:45 PM

To whom it may concern:

I cannot attend the meeting tonight, but I wanted to voice my support in the proposed
 rezoning for the Southern Humboldt Community Park. Our community and our youth
 in particular desperately need another place to congregate and to participate in
 organized activities. The one ball field in our town is overused and the sports
 programs suffer as a result. I support the vision of the Community Park and hope that
 rezoning will be approved!

Thank you,
Shelby Messenger
Ettersburg
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